
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 15, 2004 
 
Members and Friends 
Fort Recovery Church of the Nazarene 
Fort Recovery, Ohio 
 
Dear Friends in Christ: 
 
 In harmony with the provisions of the 2001/2005 Manual of the Church of 
the Nazarene, paragraph 121, which relates to the Regular Church/Pastoral 
Review, the Official Church Board of the Fort Recovery Church of the Nazarene 
has affirmed the continuation of the ministry of Rev. Timothy D. Johnson as 
Senior Pastor of the Church. 
 
 As provided by our Manual, paragraph 120, the Senior Pastor and Church 
Board will conduct an annual planning session to renew the expectations and 
goals of the church, and a Regular Church/Pastoral Review will be scheduled in 
four years. 
 
 May the God of all grace and love bless each of you as you continue to 
work together to expand His great Kingdom, Proclaiming the Message: 
“Jesus...The Hope.” 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Larry R. Fairbanks 
District Superintendent 
 
LRF:saf 
 
Copy: Rev. Timothy D. Johnson 

 


